
 

 

 

14th Dec 2023, 

 

SUBJECT: AN UPDATE ON STUDY ROUTINE FOR EXAMS 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Here is an update on the Study Routine prepared for your boys. Quite a number of boys have 

expressed their desire to procure the Study Time Table, so that they are focussed on their 

examinations. 

I have just one request from our boys. That is: Stay away from your phones! 

Boys, if you really want to do well in your exams, you need to stay focussed and stay away from 

unnecessary distractions. I know that your phones are very important to you to stay connected 

socially. But if they are going to distract you from your main focus – study – then you need to take 

some drastic steps to counter that. It is entirely up to you.  

You have to make sacrifices in order to achieve greatness. Surrender your phones to your parents. 

Maintain friendships, stay connected but YOU MUST BE IN CONTROL. If your phone controls you, 

then you will struggle.  

I have prepared the Study Time Table for you. You can come and collect it from school on 15th 

December at 9am. Please come to the school at 9 am sharp. I will guide you on how to use the TT 

and bring a pencil with you. I have the graduation day programme for Class IV on the same day. I 

would appreciate if you honour the time and be in school by 9 am.  

All the best boys and I know you will all do well. 

Thank you and God bless all.  

Br. Solomon Morris (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

One thing you can be sure of: that whilst you work for God, whether you succeed or not, 

he will amply reward you.  Blessed Edmund Rice  


